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Dear Student

I have pleasure in informing you that your research proposal has been 
approved.  Please register and pay online for
the research component of the degree for the 2018 academic year. 
Registration for 2018 will open on 3 January 2018
and will close on 30 March 2018. Please refer to the Unisa website: 
www.unisa.ac.za/studentfunding if you are interested
in applying for a postgraduate bursary.

Yours faithfully

for Registrar (Acting)
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